
 
 
 
Our main methods of communication at OLOL with parents are through our fortnightly 
online newsletter and via the Skoolbag app that can be downloaded to your mobile device.  
 

Our School Newsletter is available each fortnight on a Wednesday. It includes a message 
from the Principal and information about teaching and learning, school events and our 
school/parish community. Please take the time to read the newsletter each fortnight with 
your children. To subscribe to our newsletter visit our school website 
http://www.ololshills.catholic.edu.au/Community/Newsletters​ and enter your email 
address to receive the newsletter as an email.  
 
Alternatively you can visit our school website 
http://www.ololshills.catholic.edu.au/​ to download the 
newsletter and see our latest photos from school events in 
the photo gallery.  
 
You can also access the Newsletters via the Skoolbag app, 
which also gives you regular up-dates and information for 
upcoming events. To download the app follow the 

instructions here   
 
Please ensure you have notifications for the app turned on 
for the latest updates. You can also subscribe to the OLOL 
Parent calendar here 
http://www.ololshills.catholic.edu.au/Community/Events 
 
Clare Willemse 
LTST- Learning Technology Support Teacher 
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